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Hi! I want to be on record stating that I believe we should reduce public defender case load standards.

I have a number of friends in the profession and hope to see an improved quality of life for them. Because of the
passion of these individuals to do great work for our most at risk populations, a reduction of caseloads would allow
public defenders to be even more attentive to clients in their time of greatest need.

Thank you!!
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